
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 
Let us remember those who are 

sick and housebound in our Parish 

today! 
 

Clonskeagh Parish Mass Times are as follows: 
 •10am Monday to Friday (11am on Bank Holidays) will be celebrated in St. Joseph’s (Except 

Funerals & Holy Days) 
 •10.30am Sunday 

************************************************************************  
Parish Office Mon, Wed & Fri - 9.30am – 11am Parish Office Email: 

clonskeaghparish@gmail.com  
Sacristy/Parish Office Telephone: 01 2837948 Website: www.clonskeaghparish.ie 

RCN 20016166 

Mass Intentions For This Week 
 

Sunday – Ada Delaney (A) 

            Saastri Boodoosingh (Month’s Mind)    

                 

Monday – (RD) 

Tuesday – Deceased Members of the 
Kavanagh Family (A) & Special Intention  
 

Wednesday – Mass 
 
Thursday – Mass 

Friday – 1st Friday – Altar List of the Dead 

 

 

We prayerfully remember all who are  

Recently Deceased and those whose  

Anniversaries occur at this time. 
 “May all our faithfully departed rest in peace. 

Amen.” 
 

 
 

Annual Peter’s Pence Collection 
The annual Peter’s Pence collection takes 
place on the Sunday nearest to the Feast of 
SS Peter and Paul. This year it will be held 
this weekend 30 June 2024. 

 
 *************************************** 
 

 

 

Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

 
The annual Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
takes place this September. Each year many sick 
pilgrims travel to Our Lady’s Shrine at Lourdes as part 
of this Pilgrimage. The Annual Collection and 
enrolment of Associate Members of the Pilgrimage 
will take place from 7 July until 28 July. The names of 
those who enrol are placed at the Grotto in Lourdes 
during the Pilgrimage.  
Our Lady of Lourdes, pray for us 

St. Bernadette, pray for us 

 

 

Choir Notice 

 
Clonskeagh Parish Choir will take a very well 
deserved summer break from Sunday, 30June and 
will resume on the 1st Sunday in September.    
We take this opportunity to thank them for their 
commitment each week in providing beautiful music 
and singing to praise God and help us all to lift up 
our hearts in praise! 

 
 
 

Last Weekend Collections 

 1st Collection (The support of Priests) €380 

 2nd Collection (Share) €250 

 House to House (Incl. S/O) €350 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

BISHOPS’ CONFERENCE – SUMMER MEETING STATEMENT 
Members of the Irish Catholic Bishops’ Conference gathered this week at St Patrick’s College, Maynooth, for their 

Summer 2024 General Meeting. The President of the Conference is Archbishop Eamon Martin of Armagh, and the 

Vice-President is Archbishop Farrell. Bishops welcomed and offered prayers for the ministry of the newest 

Conference member, Bishop Donal Roche, Auxiliary Bishop of Dublin, whose episcopal ordination took place on 

Trinity Sunday. The main issues discussed by bishops during their Summer meeting were: 

 Bishops welcome Pope Francis’s message for the Jubilee Year of Hope 2025 

 Pope Francis’s letter on human dignity and this Sunday’s ‘Day for Life’ message on end of life care 

 Plight of migrants and refugees in Ireland – Bishops to write Pastoral Letter on Immigration 

 Santa Marta Group’s international leadership summit on human trafficking in Cork 

 Safeguarding Children update 

 Prayers and call for cessation of Israel/Hamas war - “a catastrophe for humanity” 

 Bishops encourage volunteers for Trócaire and thank support for Lenten campaign 

 Young Adult Ministry 

 World Day of Grandparents and the Elderly on 28 July 

 Irish Synodal Pathway and Universal Synodal Assembly update 

 


